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Disco

On Monday, we will have our end of term disco, organised by 
some of our children. The letter that went out stated this will 
finish at 5.30 but instead will run from 3.45pm - 5pm. Entry will 
cost £2 per child. Children can bring their party clothes with 

them to school to change into at the end of the day. Donations of 
party food would be greatly appreciated.

If your child usually attend Little Angels or catches the bus home 
afterschool but will be staying at school for the disco, please let 

us both know so we can take them of the lists.

Awards

Learning Leaves
Class 1 – Harry & Alys
Class 2 – Eleanor, Aurelia & 
Benjamin
Class 3 – Ruby & Freya

Reading Raffle
Class 1 – James
Class 2 – Jessica
Class 3 – Louis

House Points
Freddie
Lowman
Class 3

Bucket Filler
Gideon

Congratulations to

Harrison & Sophia for getting 
their new belts at Martial arts

Sports Day

Thank you to all who joined us for this years sports 
day. The children all did their very best and showed 
great sportsmanship. Well done to the year 5 and 
6's for their help with running the games and 
organising the scoring. Thanks to Chris and Fiona
Maddocks for acting as our commentator and chief 
photographer. Also a great thank you to our PTFA 
for running the refreshment stall. It was a great day!

Leavers Assembly

On the last day of term (19th July), we will be having a 
leavers assembly for our year 6's to say farewell, but to also 
celebrate their time here at Rackenford. This will begin at 
1.15pm, all are welcome to join us.

We will be finishing the school day at 2.30pm after the 
leavers assembly.
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Dates for Summer Term

15th July
School Pantomime – 10.45 -
11.45am
School Disco – 3.45-5.30pm

17th July
Parent Drop in Class 1

16th July
Drum Concert 1.45pm

19th July
Year 6 leavers assembly 1.15pm
Finish school 2.30pm

3rd September
Start of Autumn Term

9th September
Theatre Alibi Performance at 
Heathcoat

We would just like to let you 
know that Gemma Coussell and 
Beth Baker’s last day with us 
will be 26th July 2019. We 
would like to wish them both 
the best of luck in their new 
adventures!

Next Friday, Please can all children 
bring a bag to school so they can 
take home all of their belongings 

and school work.

WANTED

Does anyone have any books from the Chronicles 
of Narnia series; especially 'The Lion the Witch 
and the Wardrobe', which they are willing to 
donate or let us borrow. Class 3 will be using this 
as text from September. If you do and would like 
to let us borrow this, please write your name 
inside.

Also, we are look for a flower press if you know 
of anyone who may have one and be willing to let 
us borrow from September.

Class 1 picked broad beans from the garden and 
were excited to see what was inside. They then 
ate them and they were delicious!

Our school lunches are currently £2.15 per day 
and this has been the case for several years. 
Unfortunately, due to increasing costs, we are no 
longer able to maintain this price. 
We have had to make the decision to increase the 
price of a school lunch to £2.30 from September 
2019. This is also in line with the price at 
Heathcoat Primary within our Federation. 
Thank you for your co-operation.
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This week we were visited by the exe valley rotary club. 
The rotary club work to make lasting changes within our 
communities and this year have decided to give each of 

the year 6's a dictionary to take home.

Some of the year 4s were invited to attend Tiverton High 
School for their Rocket day. The day was run by 

Starchaser Industries where they showed the children a 
Propulsion Lab Science show. The children then had a 

chance to create their own Rocket which would then be 
launched outside.

Federation Governor Survey

The Governors of the 
Federation of Tiverton 
Schools would like to thank all 
those parents and pupils who 
completed our survey in 
March. The responses have 
been reviewed by governors 
at a special session. We take 
your views very seriously and 
were pleased with such a 
good number of 
responses. Your feedback 
will help us decide our key 
priorities for our schools. Our 
Strategic Vision can be found 
on the governor page of the 
schools websites.

Hilda Performance

Some of our children are 
putting on a show 'Hilda' and 
would like to perform for you. 
All are welcome, the show will 
begin at 10.45pm on Monday 
15th July. Teas and coffees will 
be available as well as a cake 
sale. If parents would like to 

stay for lunch then please 
book with Michaela.


